
 

TO ALL VILLAGE ON THE GREEN RESIDENTS 

September 4, 2020 

 

A decision has been made to not publish the October 2020 edition of the monthly 
newsletter. This decision was made based on the fact that the Clubhouse remains 
closed to all scheduled activities and social events.  Only the dates and times of 
the monthly association meetings would have been published, and those can be 
handled within the various associations.  

The decision on whether to publish the newsletter in future months will be driven 
by state and local mandates and CDC guidelines.  

Please remember that the pool is open for RESIDENTS ONLY.  No guests are 
allowed, and this includes both adults and children.  Thank you for your 
cooperation.   

        John Stover, President 
        Recreation Association 
        Board of Directors 


